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BY EMAIL AND RESS 

October 15, 2024 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 

EB-2024-0116 – B2M Limited Partnership (B2M LP) – 2025-2029 Transmission Revenue Requirement 
– Extension Request 
 
Procedural Order No. 1 in the above-referenced proceeding provides that the Settlement Proposal is to be 
filed with the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) by October 15, 2024.  
 
Hydro One on behalf of B2M LP requests an extension to October 17, 2024 to file the Settlement Proposal. 
 
An electronic copy of this letter has been submitted using the Board’s Regulatory Electronic Submission 
System. 

 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 

 
Kathleen Burke 
 
 


